[bookmark: _GoBack]D R S Report to the Board of Trustees – October 2019


· Students will be learning about Prayer, Communion of Saints and the Liturgical year this term.
· We attended a Dominican conference in Invercargill during the holidays. Workshops were based on St Dominic and his journey and the values he upheld. These will be a focus for our school values and mission.
· Mass continuing each Friday this term.
· Young Vinnies have completed their care packages, which will be delivered to parish members in our community.
· Father Freddy did an outstanding job working with the students with actions and song for the cultural Kahui Ako evening which was a huge success. Thanks Fr Freddy.
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